
   
   

  

 

 
             

  

          
         

    
     

  

May 2021 

Mrs. Meehan’s Principal’s Corner 
Hello Bywood Friends and Families, 

I am unbelievably proud of our third, fourth, and 
fifth-grade students who worked so hard during 
the PSSA testing. They really knocked it out of the 
park! I am also extremely proud of our first and 
second graders who showed support for our older 
students by being respectful and responsible. Great 
job everyone! We are looking forward to our Virtual 
Night of the Arts event on May 26, 2021, at 6 pm. We 
are excited to hear our students perform their 
poems and share their artistic abilities with us. Look 
for the flyer in our Parent Link emails. We are 
coming to the end of a wonderful 2020-2021 school 
year, and I am looking forward to spending these 
last couple of weeks with our students and 
celebrating their accomplishments! 

Mrs. Meehan  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom Corner 
Grab your snorkeling gear and suntan 

lotion because this month 204 went on a 

deep sea dive to the Great Barrier Reef 

to celebrate Earth Day we learned all 

about sea life and how to protect it. 

Miss Gilpin & her students participated in 

Bywood’s Earth Day activity! They were 

able to work together to help beautify 

the flower boxes on the playground! 

Students in Ms. Pavlicek’s second grade 

class were using noodles to build CVC 

words to practice their reading! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 
 

 
  

 

Classroom Corner 
Mrs. Foley & her class participating in the 

Earth Day activity on Thursday April 

22nd! 

Mr. Colasante & Room 

209 worked hard on 

Earth Day to clean up 

and plant flowers!

 Miss Prendiville and her students 
enjoy working and learning together in 

their cohorts! This year they had a 
student teacher and they made these 

collages as a present for her to 
remember them! 

Good Luck Ms. Ackroyd! 



 
 

 
  

On Thursday April 22nd, 2021 
all Bywood classes 

participated in helping to clean 
up the flowerbeds and plant 

new flowers! 





 
 

 

 
  

 
  

  
   

 
 

  
   

  
 

 

Looking 

ahead… 

Friday 
May 28th 

NO SCHOOL 
FOR STUDENTS 

Monday 
May 31st 

Memorial Day 
Holiday 

NO SCHOOL 

Monday 
June 14th 

LAST DAY OF 
SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS 
Monday 
June 14th 

Thursday 
June 10th 

5th Grade 
Graduation 



Student 
Spotlight 

 

 

  

 

  
  

  

     
  

  

  

 

 

 
 

 

  

Be sure to take a look at Mrs. Hyman’s Counselor’s Corner on Schoology! She is 

highlighting students who are doing a great job each week. 

Michelle Williams Aiden Davies 
Mohammed Kiani Mrs. Ingram 

Kingsley Tsu Mr. Millison 
Elhadj DialloAmmaar Anwar Malaika Safa 

Kevin Chen Shahrazad Rachad 
Talha Zubayer Jayden Cubilette 
Tanisha Shaikh Mason Baskerville 

Important Links 
Bywood’s Website: https://www.upperdarbysd.org/bywood 

Schoology: https://udsd.schoology.com 

Google Meet: https://meet.google.com 

Home Access Center: https://esp41pehac.eschoolplus.powerschool.com/HomeAccess/ 

Account/LogOn?ReturnUrl=%2fHomeAccess%3fSiteCode%3dupdlive&SiteCode=updlive 
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